
 

 

Friday 13th November 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Choir visit to Chorlton Good Neighbours 
Thursday 10th December 

 
The choir have been asked to sing for Chorlton Good Neighbours, a local neighbourhood care 
group, on Thursday 10th December in a quest to bring glad tidings and Christmas cheer! We will 
leave school at 10.00am and walk to St Ninian’s in Chorlton. The group will be back in time for 
lunch.  
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided. Your child may need a coat for this visit. 
 
If you do not wish your child to participate in this local visit, please inform your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Imogen Murray 
Music and Performance Lead 

 


